
From: South Carolina Recovery <no-reply@screcoverygrants.org>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 7/5/2016 2:23:14 PM
Subject: Annual Recovery Workshop

Good Afternoon,

On behalf of Director Stenson, we would like to invite you to participate in the South Carolina
Emergency Management Division's Annual Recovery Workshop.

The workshop will be held July 26, 2016 from 9:30am to 3:30pm at the Medallion Conference Center, 
located at 7309 Garners Ferry Rd. Columbia, SC 29209. The purpose of the workshop is to share 
new information and lessons learned and build partnership networks before the next disaster event. 
The agenda will be informative and interactive.

As seating is limited, please RSVP with Amber Rodriquez before July 21, 2016 at 803-240-1951 or
arodriquez@emd.sc.gov.

Please find a training gram with an agenda under the News Releases section of our webpage:
https://screcoverygrants.org/site/newsarchive.cfm?id=12

If you have questions about the workshop, please contact Scott Brown at 803-667-1626 or
sbrown@emd.sc.gov.

Thank You,
Allen Fountain
Public Assistance Officer
SC Emergency Management Division
2779 Fish Hatchery Road
West Columbia, SC 29172
(803) 413-5242
afountain@emd.sc.gov
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